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AFGHANISTAN REFUGEE

CRISIS

Please may everyone check that

they have joined Churchsuite. The

church would like to make sure that

it has everyone's up to date emails

and telephone numbers and

addresses.

If you have never logged in or would

like to check about having to sign

up  ring Susie on 01243 375576 or

email the office on the admin email. 

There are a number of ways you can

support the refugees arriving in the

country, from making a donation to

volunteering some time. Below are

some links to organisations who are

directly involved with the refugees

Tearfund Afghanistan Crisis Appeal –

Giving. Click here

Community First – Local Collections

Points for Clothing/Baby Products -

click here

Sanctuary in Chichester –

Giving/Volunteer click here

Hive Portsmouth – Giving Click here

UN Refugee Agency –

Giving/Information - click here

Operation World – Facts/Stats/Prayer

Notes -  click here
We are not taking any donations at

St. John's. Could you please let

everyone know this and direct them

to the charities above.

LETTER FROM MATT

There is a letter from Matt attached with

this week's email, giving all the lastest

news that is happening. 

https://www.tearfund.org/campaigns/afghanistan-emergency-appeal
https://www.tearfund.org/campaigns/afghanistan-emergency-appeal
https://www.cfirst.org.uk/donating-to-help-afghan-evacuees/
https://sanctuaryinchichester.org/
https://hiveportsmouth.org.uk/news/afghan-crisis
https://hiveportsmouth.org.uk/news/afghan-crisis
https://www.unrefugees.org.uk/where-help-is-needed/afghanistan-situation/
https://www.unrefugees.org.uk/where-help-is-needed/afghanistan-situation/
https://operationworld.org/locations/afghanistan/


STREET PRAYERS  CLICK HERE

This week we will be praying for The Bourne, Bourne

View Close, Haslemere Road, Clovelly Road, Smallcuts

Avenue & Park Road.

With the schools just started back we will also focus

on our local schools, who need our prayers at this

time.

SUNDAY SERVICE
There will be a service next Sunday in the Centre. Please

book your place by Wednesday next week. Please

remember if you feel even slightly unwell or have a

cold,  do not attend the service. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

As we plan for the return to the Church, we need people

to sign up for sound & visual desks.

it is not difficult and full training will be given. Contact

Ian Maclennan if you are interested in helping to

provide this essential part of a service.

HOLIDAY FOR BEREAVED

FAMILIES

Jane Inglis would like to thank everywhere for their

prayers and donations of cake.  They had a brilliant

week with good weather, fellowship and fun.

FUNDRAISING CREAM TEA
Julie Fair is holding a Cream Tea fundraiser in her

garden 10 Hither Green Southbourne Emsworth PO10

8JA on SATURDAY 11TH SEPTEMBER 11-3PM.

Please contact her to book a time slot. If wet we have a

large conservatory. Offers of cakes and scones would be

very welcome.Many thanks Julie Fair 07899077035

 or 01243 372070 or julie58fair@btinternet.com. 

 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/EsF2aVoi4X7KpygsydVCTZ

